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June 1, 2018 
 
 
The first of three Plan Commission work sessions related to review of the Comprehensive Plan will 
be held on Thursday, June 7.  Additional Plan Commission work sessions on the Comprehensive 
Plan are scheduled for Monday, June 11 and Wednesday, July 11. 
 
At the June 7 work session, we’ll review:  
• Proposed changes to the Comprehensive Plan that have been provided by Alders, boards, 

committees, commissions, and members of the public.  Planning Division staff has provided a 
response to each of these proposed changes and highlighted items (with a “Y” in the second to 
last column of the spreadsheet) for which Plan Commission discussion is requested.  Please 
note any other items that you would like to discuss at the meeting. 
 

• Proposed changes to the Comprehensive Plan’s Generalized Future Land Use Map that have 
been provided by Alders, the Schenk-Atwood-Starkweather-Yahara (SASY) neighborhood and 
the public. 

 
This packet also includes comments and proposed changes to the Plan that have been received 
more recently.  Staff will prepare a response to these comments. 
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